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Tompkins Co. Youth Services Advisory Board, July 28 

- The County Youth Services department budgets were submitted to the county 

administration.  The budget review took place where each department presented to the 

administration.  

- The department is submitting a grant for Transformational Youth Justice Hubs in the 

county.   

 

Lansing Housing Authority, July 28 

- The management company for Woodsedge is working on next year's budget.  The board 

asked for them to increase the amount put into reserve each month to save for capital 

expenses. 

- We met the new maintenance supervisor for Woodsedge.  He is moving forward on the 

work that was contracted by the last employee, for replacing the siding and windows and 

resealing the parking lot.  The board discussed with him the updates that are done on all 

units as he has time. 

 


